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Subject: blood drives are BACK in Dundalk!
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Dear Friends,

Five months into the pandemic, many of you may have established a somewhat regular routine, as we continue to cope
with our ‘new normal’, but next month — September - may be the most challenging yet, as the new school year

begins. As challenging as this time may be for you and your family, please remember the need for blood will continue,
as hospitals have ramped up to clear the backlog of elective procedures and treatments that were put on hold due to
COVID-19.

An hour of your day could mean a lifetime to a patient in need. We are excited to announce the return of blood donor
clinics in Dundalk!

Attached are the details of the next blood drive in your community. Appointments are required to ensure physical
distancing.

Book online at blood.ca and share these clinic details with your network, encouraging them to join Canada’s Lifeline!

Thanks very much for your continued support, and stay safe!
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Together, we are Canada’s Lifeline.
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Together, we are Canada’s Lifeline

Donate blood

Highpoint Community School
351 Main Street West, Dundalk

Saturday, September 19
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Book on blood.ca or call 1-888-2DONATE

Appointments only please




